—
NEXT MEETING .....ccccconnnnnmmmnnrirsrninesessssssssssessannees WEDNESDAY, 17th JULY 1996

6.00 pm FOR 6.30 pm AT THE COOMA MOTOR LODGE
GUEST SPEAKER: Cliff French - THE HUSKY ENCOUNTER. Most members would be aware that Cliff
runs a local cross country ski shop during winter, but then disappears for the summer. Well he actually
travels to Montana and gets involved in Huskies (the canine type) and Husky racing. Cliff will tell the club
some of his experiences (I don't thing TAB covers this).
INTRODUCED BY: Paul Harding VOTE OF THANKS: Jim Nightingale

e,
| APOLOGIES OR GUESTS: Please advise Cooma Motor Lodge: Ph. 521888 Fax: 523106
by midday of meeting.

ROSTER for JULY: Attendance: Col Adams/Lou Moore Property: Herb Worofka

HOBBY/MOST INTERESTING PERSON/PLACE - 3 Minuter - Herb Warofka

«+ Ra Roster Duties: Please arrange for a member of each team to be there early or a substitute if not

attending.

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK: By Mark Revelant

Happiness is the maximum agreement of reality over desire”  Next Week: Ashley Constance

FUTURE PROGRAMS:

24/7/96 Brief address by RYPEN participant Leslie Newham and RYLA participant Fiona Thornton

31/7/96 Wills on Wheels - Major Eileen Holey (don't know if senior or junior to envoy lan - but should ensure
his best behaviour)

2/8/96 DG John Louttits Official Visit (The pres. will probably even get his hair cut again) plus Bi-annual
Japanese student visit.

NEWS AND HAPPENINGS:

@ DG Johns Challenge: No. 2: Hold a Youth Conference; to help young people and make sure Rotary

stays in touch with the next generation.
"These people are the nation's - and Rotary's - future. We need to work with them, help them,

encourage them to join us. There is no age limit on Rotary membership. Paul Harris was 36 when he
started the organisation: DG John L. _

{% Cooma Ladies Probus Club: Had their Charter meeting at the Ex-Service Club last Wednesday (10/7).
Rotary was represented by President Mark, Alan Frost, District Probus Rep. Chris Norwood and Fred
Allen (Cooma Men Probus). Pres. Mark would like to thank Alan Frost & IPP Des for work in getting this
venture off the ground. There were 24 Charter Members Present. Look out Mens Club!

@ Bombala Changeover: Pres. Mark, accompanied by Rotarians Geoff H & Col Adams attended
Bombala changeover last Saturday night and saw Paul Shannon inducted for forthcoming year.

g@ Subs are NOW DUE: The fees set are $170 per year due by 31/7 or $85 per half year due by 31/7 and
31/1/97 a penalty of $5 per month for over due fees will be charged - but WAIT there is more - if you pay
the FULL YEARS subs by 31/7/96 Honest Geoff will give you a $10 discount and will only charge $160.
So pay up and save a buck or ten.

f@ Apologies: A few of our members have been failing to apologise when they are not attending. The
Motor Lodge have not charged us previously, but now are charging us for all members who are not
sending in an apology or on leave. Of course our Treasurer (Skylock) will be passing this fee onto those
who don't apologise. (Use phone or fax) Phone 521888 or Fax 523106.

@3 Japanese Student Visit: International Director John Mercer advised the Club that this Bi-Annual visit will
consist of 13 participants this year (11 students & 2 adults) will be in Cooma from 4 to 8 August 1996.
About 7 host families are required (4 brekkies and 3 evening meals with hosts - lunches and 1 evening
meal with club). So if you can assist please contact John M.

CLUB: :

Birthdays: 22/7 Joan Kelly Attendance Last Week: 28 + 1 makeup Members out of 41 = 70% Visiting

Rotarians: Nil Guests: Shaun Loundes (Wolfgang L); Garry Atkinson (John M) Make-ups: Alan Frost

(Moruya) Apologies: Paul H; Brian J; Julie J (Big Jules); Jim N; Carlo P; Keith G Leave of Absence: Greg S;

Dr. Bob: Darrel G We also missed: Ervino B; Allan D; Nev L.

ROTARY INFORMATION: LET SERVICE LIGHT YOUR WAY

Rotary Foundation Alumni - Hong Kong's only breakfast Club grew out of a preliminary club created from six

former Rotary Foundation Awardees. (the Rotarian, May p.13)

BULLETIN REPORTER: Des T.




